ANNOUNCEMENT FOR WPTR(AM)

On February 1, 2022, Area Independent Radio, Inc.. licensee of WPTR(AM), 1240 kHz,
Schenectady, New York, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for
renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information

about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fce.gov, and
search in WPTR’s public file.
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WPTR(AM) CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the attached announcement was broadcast on WPTR(AM) on the
following dates and times:

Mach  February 16,2022 [OF 3D Guem
Mgy Febragy 1@¥202a0 7700 ames)
March  February 23920228t L7 05  avew
RN Fobruary 2220222t 905 ami)
Muion. February 2442022t |30 Apm
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My February2)S 2022 at T:50 AMRL
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